
Mark C. Vohr - Statement of Interest – Secretary Position Year 2024-2025 

 I have participated in the Elder Law Section on the Executive Committee for many years, holding 

multiple positions.  I am interested in continuing to bring historical knowledge to the operation of the 

Committee for the benefit of the members.   

 I have participated on the committee over multiple roles. First as a practicing attorney and now 

as a principal for Ohana Fiduciary Corporation, a Washington Chartered Trust Company and Certified 

Professional Guardianship Agency.  I believe my participation benefits the board and the members by 

providing a diverse perspective, both in the role of legal counselor and as a elder law services provider.  

 

 I look forward to another year of service. 

 

Sincerely,  

/Mark Vohr/ 

Mark Vohr. 

  


